
From: Alyssa Rose
To: City Council Public Comments; Rogers, Chris
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ITEM 4.1 - November 30th 2022
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 10:00:54 AM

To whom it may concern-
Our community has not been given an opportunity to provide input on how police
accountability needs to happen in Sonoma County with choosing a Police Auditor. Those of us
impacted MUST have a say in the selection process; a diverse group of people not just hand
picked by the SRPD should be involved in this process. We also require full
transparency throughout the selection, which we have not received. We as a people in Sonoma
County have made or voice clear through the voting process that we want police
accountability and its starts here.

-Alyssa Rumrill
District 5 Santa Rosa 



From: Megan
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Item 14.1
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:26:24 AM

Megan Gordon 

Meginggo@yahoo.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Megan <meginggo@yahoo.com>
Date: November 30, 2021 at 9:42:16 AM PST
To: cc-comment@srcitycouncil.com
Subject: Item 14.1

Violence by police and sheriffs officers is still routine at the MADF. We need so
much more work done to change and eliminate this reality. Do not downplay,
ignore, whitewash this issue. Schedule frequent, well publicized meetings and tell
the truth about the complaints and lawsuits.

Megan Gordon
District 7

Megan Gordon 

Meginggo@yahoo.com




